
 

Second 2021 “On the Road” 
Mildred Perry Memorial Lecture – 

Another Great One 
 
Thank you to Pittsburgh Section Councilor Ed Zovinka and St. Francis University for virtually hosting over 10 groups at the 
“On the Road” Lecture on September 15.  Dr. Lan Deng from PPG shared her experience and perspective as an industrial 
chemist and told us about all the great things PPG does.  She answered questions from current and future chemists alike 
following her talk!  
 
Check out the photos below!   

If your institution is interested in hosting an “On the Road” Lecture, please contact Ed Zovinka at 
ezovinka@francis.edu. 
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